
FSDO-13 and the FAA SafetyTeam presents:

Banner Tow Parasail Commercial Air Tour Operator Safety

Meeting



The South Carolina Flight Standards District
Office will conduct the annual meeting for all
banner tow operators, parasail operators,
commercial air tour operators, parachute
operations, and other interested parties at 1:00
p.m. on Wednesday, February 21, 2018.  Like
last year, this year’s meeting will be held at Myrtle
Beach Aviation in the new General Aviation FBO
terminal building conference room.            
The meeting will concentrate on safety issues
concerning banner tow operations, parasail
activities, parachute activities, commercial air tour
operations, and other sightseeing flights; the
meeting will last approximately two to three
hours.  We will also discuss any concerns,
complaints, and safety related issues
experienced during the 2017 season.
Directions: See map.  After parking your vehicle in the
parking lot: Go in the FBO to the large conference room on
the left.
 Flying in:  Park at the FBO aircraft parking and go inside to
the large conference room on the right.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

Event Details

Wed, Feb 21, 2018 - 13:00 EST

Myrtle Beach Aviation

1250 Airdrome Avenue, 362

FBO Meeting Room

Myrtle Beach, SC 29577

Contact: Lanny Cline
(803) 451-2661

james.l.cline@faa.gov

Select #: SO1380770

FPM JAMES ALLEN DANGERFIELD



The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


